Unforgettable You (Me, You, And Us Series Book 2)

For Sheila, a lie is a deal-breaker. But what
if its not a lie? What if its just not the
whole truth? Being a popular Dom at the
nicest BDSM club in town would be the
top of the mountain for lots of guys, but for
Steffen Cothran, its meant heartache. He
lost someone he thought he might be able
to have a future with to his best friend
when Trish Stinson and Clint Winstead
patched things up. He knows he wants a
relationship, but so far hes had trouble
finding that one person, the one he knows
hes meant to be with, to make that happen.
That all changes when Trish and Clint walk
into the club with Trishs best friend, Sheila
Brewster. Even though hes met her, he
never really had much contact with her.
But Clint has a plan: Hes looking for a
Dom to protect Sheila in case her abusive
ex-boyfriend manages to get paroled. And
Clint happens to think that Steffen is a
great candidate for that position. Steffen
and Sheilas relationship starts casually and
quickly grows into a promising romance.
But one question makes all the difference,
and when Steffen doesnt lie but doesnt tell
the whole truth with his answer, Sheilas
left wondering if she can ever trust anyone
again. And when Steffens little omission
shows up on his doorstep in full-blown
chaos, the relationship hed had such high
hopes for is shattered, possibly forever. In
the aftermath, Sheila sets a course for
self-destruction that turns out to be more
dangerous than anyone couldve imagined.
With no one to blame but himself, Steffen
finds it hard to help a woman who wont
have anything to do with him. Two broken
hearts. One huge mistake. A few really bad
choices. And a lifetime of pain if things
cant be righted. It may be impossible to
mend the broken trust, and their love could
be lost forever. The second in the Me, You,
and Us series following Adventurous Me,
Steffens story in Unforgettable You is
funny, smart, sweet, kinky hot, and
heartbreaking. Its a tale of what happens
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when you forget that theres not a lot of
difference between a lie and a partial truth,
and what love really means when two
people belong together. WARNING: This
book contains explicit sexual situations in
graphic detail. Not intended for readers
under the age of 18. Reader discretion
advised.
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